

Dear Valuable Member,

First, I wanted to thank you for your continued support of the Broken Arrow Chamber of Commerce. We understand first-hand the challenges that the entire business community is facing right now. Our team has been working non-stop to connect with our members and provide them, and the entire community, with the most up-to-date resources and information to help navigate and ultimately survive this crisis.

With this letter you will find our regular invoicing of outstanding commitments made to the Chamber in dues and/or sponsorships.

I just wanted to let you know that we know that many of our members are being greatly impacted at this time. Please know we are here for you. If you need to go on a monthly payment plan, delay payment or need to discuss other alternatives, please let us know. We are here to help and support you in every way possible. We will not be dropping you for non-payment at this time. We are in this together.

Thank you for your consideration to support the Chamber in this time as well. Share our support resources to other businesses, even non-members. We want to make sure everyone makes it through this time.

If you would like to discuss how the Chamber can help you in other ways, please reach out to me. My contact info is below. I know Broken Arrow will overcome; we will ultimately thrive. But we will have to do it together. The BA Chamber is here for you.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Conway President & CEO

Jennifer.Conway@bachamber.com (918) 893-2100